
From: Taylor, Richele
To: matthew.d.duncan@hq.doe.gov <matthew.d.duncan@hq.doe.gov>
CC: Schimsa, Rebecca <RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 11/2/2016 11:25:09 AM
Subject: DOE

Attachments: 2016-11-01 Colonial Pipeline Rupture State Congressional Advisory #1.pdf
Transportation Order.pdf

Mr. Duncan,
 
I am reaching out on the attached Advisory.  SC has an HOS in place due to prior needs from the hurricane.  Here is 
the background:
 
South Carolina is in a State of Emergency through the end of today by way of a prior Executive Order related to 
Hurricane Matthew.  SC  also waived the hours of service pursuant to the State of Emergency/Hurricane, which is 
good through tomorrow (Thursday). I don’t think you are reporting this, but we also waived the weight restrictions, 
which in our state is good for 120 days (through February 1st) although we will probably end that sooner.  Our HOS 
waive for 30 days, weight restrictions for 120 unless otherwise limited by the Order/subsequent Order.
 
We had already requested the FMCSA approve an additional back-to-back EO waiving hours of service under our 
current State of Emergency.  Federal law requires approval for more than 30 days.   Our plan is to issue that today 
assuming we receive approval.  That would extend the HOS for an additional 30 days.  I can update you when we 
receive that and issue the next EO.  I have attached the current EO.
 
If you have any questions, please let me know!
 
Richele
 
 
 
Richele K. Taylor
Chief Legal Counsel
Office of the Governor
O:  803-734-8465
C:  803-231-9763
It’s a great day in South Carolina
 
Safe Place SC – www.safeplaceSC.sc.gov
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